To whom it may concern,

This letter is to certify that Leen Alfunaisan is an alumnus of
(The 21th Secondary school) for girls. Leen was a well-abled
academic superior student. She demonstrated the ability to
work with great creativity and enthusiasm within the school
facilities. It is with great pleasure that we give Leen our highest
recommendation, since we have been especially impressed by
her keen intelligence, irrepressible curiosity, and exceptional
skills for interacting with and engaging with peers, teachers,
and supervisors.

For any further questions, don’t hesitate to ask:

moneera.algahtani@gmail.com
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